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Dear all,
 
On Friday, Oct. 30, the Arts and Humanities Panel of the ASC Curriculum Committee reviewed course
 proposals for Philosophy & Hebrew 3120  (new courses with GE Cultures and Ideas).
 
As you will recall from the team-teaching cfp (which I am here attaching), courses submitted for the
 ASC team-teaching grant are first approved as curricular items (i.e., as courses) for inclusion in their
 departments’ curricula. (This step is independent from the grant review, which occurs afterwards.)
 It is this first step that took place last Friday.
 
I am happy to report that the Arts and Humanities Panel unanimously approved the cross-listed
 courses with one small question/recommendation:

Philosophy 3120 has a recitation on the form in curriculum.osu.edu. Hebrew 3120 does not.
 The recitation part is likely a mistake. Both departments should have the same information.

 
Could you please let me know what to do about the discrepancy between the two forms? I can
 adjust this for you.
 
I am including a reminder that the GE assessment plan for Philosophy / Hebrew 3120 will need to be
 implemented each time the course is offered and GE data gathered. As is the case for all new GE
 courses, after the second offering of the course, the Assessment Panel will ask the departments to
 submit an initial report summarizing GE assessment results of those first two offerings (following
 the format of sections I and II of the Assessment Report Requirement in Appendix 8 of the ASC
 Curriculum and Assessment Operations Manual [p. 116]
  http://asccas.osu.edu/files/ASC_CurrAssess_Operations_Manual.pdf    ). Our program assistant
 Danielle Hogle (hogle.12) can help the departments with any aspect of the GE assessment
 requirement. She will also make sure to contact the departments before the courses are offered
 and provide any assistance that may be needed with GE assessment.
 
The faculty Chair of the Arts and Humanities Panel was Carmen Taleghani-Nikazm (cc’d here) on Oct.
 30. Should you have any questions about the vote of the Panel, please direct your questions to her.
 
Best regards,
Bernadette
 
P.S.: Please know that other team-teaching courses were reviewed by the Arts and Humanities Panel
 last week and some of these need a few revisions. When all the team-teaching courses have come
 back to us with approved revisions, these will be reviewed by the full ASC Curriculum Committee for
 possible team-teaching grants. We fully hope this will take place very soon.  The faculty Chair of the
 ASCC will then contact the various departments with the results of the grant review.
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